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Toorak

Victoria

28 June 2024

Dear Sir Madam

I am writing to object to getting rid of the seat of Higgins.
Very stupid time to do this.

For example

Dr Katie Allen who has and is being a candidate has already been elected for the seat of
Higgins by her Liberal Party.

Now, if they Electoral Commission go ahead with the merging now,
Q do you realise these candidates ' will NOT be allowed to be considered by the voters'?!

If the Electoral Commission unfortunately want to do this then why can't you do it years'
prior to a Federal Election?!

For any voter currently, we drive down Malvern Road to the Federal Member of
Parliament's office.

Now we will have to drive more than 10kms.

Also remember the seat of Higgins is planning on many, many, more thousands ' of homes
and apartments .

Therefore thousands ' more residents .

Q what's going to happen then?

I wish to object strongly.

Please email me to let me know you have received this email.

Yours faithfully

Lynette Ruth Stewart
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